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NOTICE
Submission of Letter of Authorization from the Manufacturer and Product Registration Issued by NMRA for SPC Tenders

Dear Bidders,

Please be advised that, effective from June 2, 2025, submission of the following documents is mandatory at the time of bid submission for SPC tenders:

1. A copy of the Product Registration Certificate issued by the NMRA, certified by an Attorney-at-Law.
2. The Original Letter of Authorization issued by the manufacturer, or a copy certified by an Attorney-at-Law.

Failure to submit these documents will result in disqualification of the bid.

We appreciate your attention to this requirement and thank you for your cooperation.

Thank you

State Pharmaceuticals Corporation of Sri Lanka





